
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 16th May 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
This week we our Year 6 pupils have made us incredibly proud! They arrived 
early to school every day for breakfast, looked after one another before each 
test. They approached each day with such maturity; it was a pleasure to see. 
Well done all of you – we are so very proud.  
This week also sees us say goodbye and good luck to our student teacher Miss 
Hollins, who has been working with Class 2 for the past few weeks – thank you! 
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were shared by 
Lichfield and York! 

  
Well done everyone! 

Stars of the Week! 
 

 

 

Netball 
Apologies for the date mix up this week 
regarding the netball final. We can 
confirm that this will be played this 
Monday – good luck! 

 

Class Dojo Winner! 
 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

Date  Event 

Monday 19th May Netball final at St Mary’s School 

Tuesday 20th May TSSMAT Singing Performance at St. Mary’s Church, Colton 5-
7pm 

Friday 23rd May Break up for half term 

Monday 2nd June School re-opens to all 

Wednesday 4th June Academy photos (leavers and class groups) 

Monday 16th June  Arts Week 

Tuesday 24th June Class 3 trip to Gladstone Pottery Museum 

 
 
 

 
  
  
 
 

 

Visit our class blogs to see more of our work: www.allsaintsranton.co.uk  

 

 

 

Building Structures in DT 

 

 

 

http://www.allsaintsranton.co.uk/


 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
This week our Headteacher’s Award goes to our Y6 pupils, for an incredible effort 

during SATs week! 

 


